
 
Daily Announcements: December 2, 2019- Day 2 

 
● Attention all Boys 7th & 8th grade lacrosse players: We will be holding a series of lacrosse 

practices at the high school back gym on Monday nights from 7:00-8:30pm. Practices will be 
starting tonight December 2nd and running throughout the winter. We would like to see as many 
boys as possible make these practices in preparation for our winter league at Sahlen’s. If you have 
any questions please see Coach Ersing in Room 229. 

● Environmental Club will be meeting this Wednesday, December 4th right after school in Room 
112. If you would like to attend please sign up outside of Room 112 so arrangements can be made 
for 4pm buses. We will be working on our marker recycle program as well as continuing to recycle 
sneakers collected in our school wide sneaker drive. All are welcome to attend and we look 
forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 
 


